
 
 
Date: 7/21/2021 
To: State Agency, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members 
From: State Procurement Office 
Re: Notification of ASSIGNMENT of Hazardous, Non-Hazardous, Medical, Chemical and Bio-
Hazardous Waste Disposal Services 
 
 
Contract # ADSPO18-200304 with WM Healthcare Solutions has been assigned to Contract # CTR056158 
with Trilogy Medwaste West LLC  
 
All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 
 If there are any questions, please feel free to contact William Loveland, State Procurement Manager at (602) 
542-9158 or William.Loveland@azdoa.gov 
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